
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 14th APRIL 2022 

 

Dear Church Family Members,  
 
Hoping this email finds you well.  
 
Thank you very much to everyone who contributed to our Foodbank collection this week. 
As always, your efforts are much appreciated - and it was lovely to be able to catch up 
with those who came along.  
 
Whilst writing, I'd like to remind everyone that this weekend it is our monthly whole 
parish service, at 10 am, this time at St. Paul's. (Please don't come at 9 am or 11 am to the 
respective churches as this joint service replaces both of the usual services for this 
week). I very much look forward to seeing you all there.  
 
The information for those joining from Zoom will follow tomorrow.  
 
This news update contains information on the following:  
 
1. Refresh@10, Saturday 28th April, from 10 am - 12 pm, at St. Mary's 
2. The Parish Plant Sale, coming up on Saturday 21st May from 2-4 pm 
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex  
 

 
 
1. Refresh@10, Saturday 28th April, from 10 am - 12 pm, at St. Mary's 
 
The next Refresh@10 coffee morning will be taking place on Saturday 28th April, at St. 
Mary's, from 10am - 12pm.  
 
This is an opportunity to enjoy tea, coffee, cakes and relaxed sharing together in an 
informal setting and we would be delighted to see you there.  
 
Please do spread the word to your friends and family as well - all are welcome! 
 
2. The Parish Plant Sale, coming up on Saturday 21st May from 2-4 pm 
 
Deirdre Jackson, Morna Moore and Theresa Allen are organising a parish plant sale to 
raise money for Christian Aid and A'Rocha (the funds raised will be split between these 2 
very important charities).  
 
The plant sale will be from 2-4pm outside St. Paul's Church Hall (inside if raining) and a 
flyer for this is attached.  
 
Please do save the date and go along to support this wonderful cause.  



 
Please also think about what plants you may be able to grow/ donate which could be 
sold. We would be grateful if you could email Michelle 
operations@norkwithburghheath.com to let her know if you're able to donate a plant/ 
or several, so that we can have an idea of how much to expect for the day.  
 
Thank you very much! 
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
07312 113019 
 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 

 


